
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to report that our reopening plan has been approved by New York State and 
the Archdiocese. This means that we are able to move forward with our preferred plan and 
welcome all enrolled students to SJP, 5 days a week this Fall. Families may still choose remote 
learning for their children instead.  
 
Please note that in order to enter school this Fall, families will have to confirm that they have not 
done any of the following:  
 

1. knowingly been in close or proximate contact in the past 14 days with 
anyone who has tested positive through a diagnostic test for COVID-19 or 
who has or had symptoms of COVID-19; 

2. tested positive through a diagnostic test for COVID-19 in the past 14 
days; 

3. has experienced any symptoms of COVID-19, including a temperature of 
greater than 100.0​0​ F in the past 14 days; and /or 

4. Has traveled internationally or from a state with widespread community 
transmission of COVID-19 per the​ ​New York State Travel Advisory​ in the 
past 14 days. 

 
A Google Form will go out the week before school starts and must be answered before the first 
day of school. 
 
There are many details involved with reopening for the coming academic year, so we will roll out 
those details by topic in a series of emails over the course of the coming weeks. In the 
meantime, please see our newly updated​ ​FAQ​ page, which addresses the questions submitted 
after our July 30th Town Hall and can be found on the Task Force tab.  
 
We know that many of our families are still juggling unknowns, multiple schedules, and other 
challenges that this year has brought to us all. We hope that clarity around SJP’s plan, and our 
continued dedication to supporting you and your family will help smooth the road ahead. 
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